October 24, 1978

1o Bill and Pat Coman
FROM: Virginia Ballagh, Chairman - The Altar Guild

SUBJECT: THE BOOK of REMEMBRANCE which was presented to and
accepted by the Church in a dedication service held

on Sunday, June 25, 1978

The Altar Guild greatly appreciates your willingness to be
Chairman and Co-chairman of a select committee to determine
the types and value of memorials which should be recorded in
the Book. '

Funds amounting to $164,00 are available for the calligraphy
and art work of the introductory pages and others as far as it
will go, When this fund is exhausted, the Altar Guild, having
fulfilled its commitment, wishes to be relieved of any further
responsibilities for this project.
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